
 

Diary Dates 

27th February - Gymnastics 
Competition 

 

28th February - Swimming 
Competition 

 

29th February - Junior Site 
Family Service 

 

29th February - Choir 
practice after school 

 
 1st March - F4CADS Quiz 
night 

 

7th March - World Book 
Day 

 

12th March - Yr 3/4 Netball 
Tournament 

 

12th March - Infant site 
Look Book Session 

 

14th March - Junior site 
Look Book Session 

 

15th March - Red Nose Day 

 

School Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 3 and 4 thoroughly enjoyed their expedition to the Chiltern Open Air Museum 
yesterday. Please see here to read an article written by Vivi, Amalie, Bonham and 
Emily including photograph highlights of the day. 
 
Thank you to the Parent Forum reps, who met with me to discuss aspects of 
homework and school life today. I value the partnership we have with parents, and 
although we are not able to meet every request, it is important for us to gauge 
parents’ opinions. The minutes will be published shortly here. 
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Lewis, Mrs Coats and Mr and Mrs Hoskings who braved the 
drizzle and to power wash the Infant site playground on Tuesday afternoon. We are 
so fortunate to have a dedicated team of parents who are prepared to go the extra 
mile to make our school a wonderful place for our pupils. Mrs Lewis is organising a 
Saturday morning clean-up team for Saturday 23rd March at the Infant site, 
Cuddington. It would be great if you could spare a couple of hours to help 
reinvigorate the outside spaces. 
Yours, 
Mrs Wilde 
 
Nits  Please be aware that we have a case of nits on the infant site. Please follow the 
attached Government Guidelines 
Year 5/6 Residential - Please ensure your payments are up to date as 
we need to make full payment to the centre later early in March. This is 
really appreciated. 

After school clubs - There are still a few spaces for certain clubs next 
week. They are dependent on space. Art and Gymnastics are full, the 
others have a few spaces remaining. 
  

  

F4CADS UPDATE 

We have big plans for helping school and need your help to raise vital funds.  Please 
support us whenever you can. You can also always donate directly to us too - email 
f4cads@cds.school for more information. 
Fundraising aims 2023 

• New interactive board in Infant Hall 
• Junior football goals & sports equipment  
• Infant Playground redesign 

If you can help directly with any of the above please get in touch with Mrs Wilde or 
one of the F4CADS team. 
 
Coming up in March 
Next Friday 1st March - Quiz - 7:30pm 
Still tickets available buy now on gateway! £10 includes lasagne & salad dinner. 
BYOB for corkage donation - join a team on the night or buy for a whole group.  
 
Friday 15th March - Uniform sale  

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/exploring-the-past-at-the-chiltern-open-air-museum/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/parent-info/community/parent-forum/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/#:~:text=You%20cannot%20prevent%20head%20lice&text=You%20can%20help%20stop%20them,laundry%20on%20a%20hot%20wash.


15th March - Infant site 
uniform sale 

 

21st March - Echoes 
rehearsal Aylesbury 

 

21st March - Choir practice 
after school 

 

22nd March - F4CADS Bingo 
night 

 

23rd March - Infant 
site playground 
maintenance morning 

 

28th March - Half Day 

1st April - Easter Holidays 

 

 

 Payments  

Year ½ Science Oxford Trip 
 
Year 5/6 Residential 
 
Morning Owls 
 
F4Cads Activities 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Infant site 3pm  
Summer uniform ready for summer term  
Come grab a bargain! 
  
Friday 22nd March Family Bingo  
5:30pm- fun for the whole family.  
Buy tickets now £1 per person on gateway.  
Limited space - buy tickets quick to not miss out!  
Doors open 5:30- 6pm start!  
Books £5 each to buy on arrival 
Dabbers for sale 
BBQ & tuck shop. 
 
 Saturday 23rd - infant site playground clean 
Come along and do anything you can.  Look out for more information on this coming 
soon. 
 
Plant sale - Friday 26th April - celebrating World Earth day and hoping to inspire some 
young gardeners to buy and plant with their families - if you would like to help, 
donate seeds or plants now do let us know - more info to follow  
  
Buffet Blitz - Saturday 18th May - parents night out! Live music by local band followed 
by DJ @ Dinton Cricket Club. Please come share some food and get your dancing 
shoes on. £25 for a ticket.  
 
 Family Funday - Saturday 8th June - Year6 Games/fiver challenge, Tombola, Raffle, 
Dancing, Singing - more info to follow. 

Super Stars of the week 

Foundation - Fletcher and Felicity  
Year 1 - Theo and Hudson 
Year 2 - Lacey, Lydia and Tessa  
Year 3 - George B and Winnie 
Year 4 - Lucy R and John 
Year 5 - Thea and Drew 
Year 6 - Emily R and Raph 
Leaves - Issac Year 3, Adam Year 3and Jasmine Year 5 
 

House point totals 

Blenheim Infant: 452  Juniors: 595 
Hughenden Infant: 472  Juniors:676 
Claydon Infant: 557  Juniors:728 
Chequers Infant: 361  Juniors:474 
 

  

  



 

 


